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Dear Sirs and Madams, a new stage for RGW Law Firm will
begin on 1 July 2025 – after 10 years in the bustling city
centre, we are moving to the charming Old Mokotów. You will
soon be able to visit us in our new location. In a modern
office, with the support of the […]

Dear Sirs and Madams,

a new stage for RGW Law Firm will begin on 1 July 2025 – after 10
years in the bustling city centre, we are moving to the charming Old
Mokotów.

You will soon be able to visit us in our new location.



In  a  modern  office,  with  the  support  of  the  latest  technology  and
digital communication, we will provide our Clients with the highest
standard of legal assistance, as before. We are sure that the unique
atmosphere of Old Mokotów and our new office will appeal to you as
well.

We invite you to the new office of RGW Law Firm from July.

RGW Law Firm team

Anna Porebska APR
23 June 2025


